
Mary Immaculate Primary School 

125 Barnier Dr Quakers Hill 2763 

www.maryimmacqhill.catholic.edu.au 
 

T: 9626 3999 E:mimmac@parra.catholic.edu.au 

MASS TIMES 

Mary Immaculate Church 

Reconciliation:  

Saturday: 4.30 - 5.30pm 

Weekday Masses:  

Monday : 8.30am 

Tuesday: 8.30am 

Wednesday: 9.15am & 

7pm  

Novena Mass for Our  

Mother of Perpetual Help 

Thursday: 9.15am 

Friday: 8:30am & 7pm  

Mass / Holy Hour 

Sunday Masses: 

Saturday: 6.00pm   

Sunday: 7.30am 

Sunday: 9.00am 

Sunday: 10.30am 

Sunday: 6.00pm 

Mary Immaculate  

Quakers Hill - Schofields 

www.maryimmac.org.au 

Newsletter Update ~ 15th December 2014 

Tuesday 16th December 

7pm-9:30pm Year 6 

Graduation Mass 

Wednesday 17th December 

Final day for all students 

Sunday 21st December 

4th Sunday of Advent 

 

 

2015 Kindergarten Classes 

First day of school 

2nd February 2015 

 

Dates to Remember 

Uniform Shop Hours 

The last day for the uniform shop will be Tuesday 16th of December  and re open for normal 
trading on Tuesday 27th of January 2015 8.30 - 10.00  

We will also be opening during the January 2015 holidays . 

Tuesday 13th January  9:00-11:00am 

Thursday 15th January 12:30-2:00pm.  

Thursday 22nd January 3:30-5:00pm 

Normal trading hours will continue as normal 

Tuesday 8.30 till 10.00am 

Friday 8.30 till 10.00am 

We also do over the phone orders and online orders. 

For any enquiries please contact Elle :Phone : 0421216414     Email : elle@ozfashions.com.au 

Have a Merry Christmas and a safe New Year. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 
Another school year is drawing to a close and this is an opportunity thank the many people who 
contribute to our school community. Thank you to: 

 Our staff who continue to serve the students in their educational needs  and I thank 
 them for the commitment and professionalism that they have  displayed throughout the 
 year. 

 

 Our parents who are constantly supportive and join with the school in the  journey that is  
 the education of their children. 

 

 Our students who are open and receptive to learning and are a constant  source of  
 enjoyment and inspiration to us all. 

 

 Our parish who provides a wonderful support for the faith journey of our  students as 
 they get to know the person of Jesus. 

 

May I wish all staff, families and parishioners a peaceful and joyous Christmas and a prosperous 
new year in 2015. I look forward to seeing all families back in the new year for another year full of 
learning and growth. 

 
Yours in education, 

 

 
Paul Devlin 

Principal 

tel:0421216414
mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au


Staffing for 2015 
 
Kindergarten  Mrs G Smith, Mrs J Williams, Mrs L Scarlett, Mrs J Wolffe 
Year 1   Mrs S Hutton, Mrs N Whittaker, Mrs A Bennett, Mrs S Francis 
Year 2   Mrs R Jones, Mrs K Cooper, Miss E Artup, Mr A Matulewicz, Mrs S Francis 
Year 3   Mrs C Leach, Mrs A Shanahan, Mrs S Kelly, Miss S Dunphy 
Year 4   Mrs H Moore, Mrs R Jolly, Mr M Boss, Mr G Kearney, Mrs B Fenech-Soler 
Year 5   Mrs P Davis, Mrs C Goodwill, Mrs A Kelly, Mrs N Boatfield 
Year 6   Mrs J Noort, Mrs K Behrens, Mrs H Milne, Mr S Carroll, Mrs B Fenech-Soler 

 
Learning Support  Mrs P Dimataga, Mrs H Ridley, Mrs J Bell, Sr M Butcher 

 
Italian     Mrs P Zeitouni 

 
Clerical   Mrs C Nalletambe-Sandel, Mrs A Grima, Mrs L Borg, Mrs L Ewer 

 
Teacher Aid / Library / Canteen  Mrs C Belcastro, Mrs C Sammut, Mrs M Hartigan, Mrs J Desira, Mrs L Fawns,  
     Mrs S Scully 

 
Groundsman     Mr G James 

 
 
 

Leaders of Learning    Mrs G Smith, Mrs S Hutton, Mr M Boss 
Religious Education Co-ordinator  Mr S Carroll 
Assistant Principal    Mr M Troy 
Principal     Mr P Devlin 

Proposed Changes to the P&F Constitution 
 

The proposed changes to the P&F Constitution can be found on 
the school website. These changes will be voted on at the next 

P&F meeting to be held on Wednesday 4 February 2015. 

Star Spot 
Huge Congratulations to Juliana Ciel 

Zambrano Chung of 3M who received "A" 
Honours  in completing her AMEB violin 

exam at the  
Conservatorium of Music last weekend . 

Congratulations to Connor O’Reilly who 
won a Silver Medal at the Zone Little 

Athletics carnival Yester. 

Well done Juliana and Connor! 

Year 6 Graduation Mass—Tuesday 16th December 
 

Students are to arrive at 6.30pm at the latest. 

Students are to wear full school summer uniform. 

Mass is at 7pm followed by a Ceremony in the MPA  

with supper provided. 

Mary Immaculate Children's Christmas Masses 
 

This year, again, there will be two Children's Christmas Masses held at Mary Immaculate Parish, 

Quakers Hill. The first one is at 5.30pm and the second one at 7.30pm.  
 

We also ask that all other children who attend these two Masses come dressed up in costume 

(angels, kings or shepherds).   

 

Practice times: 

 

Should you have any questions please visit the website or email the Children's Christmas Mass 

team at maryimmaculatechristmas@outlook.com. 

Siobhan Lyons 

23rd  December. 

5.30pm Mass – practice 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

7.30pm Mass – practice  3.00pm – 4.00pm 

To all Children's Masses Participants: 

There will be a practise tomorrow Tuesday 

16th Dec at 3:30 at the church. 

Thank you, 

https://bay179.mail.live.com/mail/
mailto:maryimmaculatechristmas@outlook.com

